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I STRONGLY OPPOSE this attempt to end around the judicial process currently 

underway on M114. This is just another bait and switch, cut and stuff attempt at 

honest legislation. Our state and federal constitutions are very clear that no law shall 

be passed that infringes upon the rights of citizens to keep and bear arms.  

 

 


